
            
 

 

International Walk to School Day 
 

Wednesday, October 2, 2024 

Students should be at the City Park by 7:40 a.m. If your child 
rides the bus, they will be picked up at their usual time and 
dropped off at the park. We will be walking from the park to 
the school.  We are inviting parents, community members and 
friends to walk with students - older students can pair up with 
younger ones. Please be at the park by 7:40 a.m. It may be 
chilly so please dress your child accordingly.     

 

**If it is raining in the morning, we will not meet at the city 
park. We will start the day off as we normally would. 

We will then plan a walking activity for the afternoon. ** 

 

Thank you!  

 

 

 


